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September Program: Academy Award Winner 
Tammy Stedman-Tiehel
September 4, 2013

Plan on attending our first meeting in September when Malvern resident and Oscar
winner Tammy Stedman-Tiehel will bring an actual Academy Award to Rotary and
tell us about her journey to the Oscars.

Tammy grew up in Philadelphia.  She obtained her B.A. at Washington College in
Chestertown, Maryland and her Master of Arts from the American Film Institute in
Los Angeles.  She won the the Academy Award for her AFI thesis called "My Mother's
Dreams the Satan's Disciples in New York".

She relocated back to the East Coast in 2001and formed Ridley Park Films in 2003
to produce shorts and non-profit films.

From 2004 - 2009 Tammy took time off to raise a family.

She is currently developing a romantic comedy feature film titled "Bad Boys Crazy
Girls" whcih is scheduled to start shooting in 2014.

 

Get Muddy
September 28, 2013

For our September service project we are partnering up with the Tredyffrin
Township Environmental Advisory Council who is sponsoring a tree planting on
Saturday, September 28, from 8:30 AM- 12:30 PM, at Wilson Farm Park in
Chesterbrook.  We will meet at the tree planting location, which is near the
putting green pavilion.   The planting will include 150 saplings, 36 container trees
and 50 shrubs.  Other invited groups include Vanguard, SunGard, and Valley Forge
Trout Unlimited.  There will be a few tools available for the planting participants, however, please
bring your own shove if you have one. Garden gloves are recommended.  The planting will take
place rain or shine, unless there is thunder or lightning.  In that case, the planting may be
rescheduled to the next day.  Feel free to text or call Chuck Cutshall at 610-291-6266 if you have
any questions.
 

Spousal Membership Status Approved by Board
September 10, 2009

Effective immediately, the UML board has approved a new membership catagory known as a
Spousal Member.  The spouse of any member in good standing may join the club at a discounted
rate which would be $100 less than the rate he/she would ordinarliy pay.  Therefore, the dues for a
spousal member who is over 30 years of age would be $209.60.  A spousal member under 30 years
old would pay $149.60.  
 

The Swedish are Coming!
Johanna Kastenssen, our exchange student from Sweden arrived on August 14.
 Johanna will live with the Rosenbergs for the first part of the year and with
Stacey Ballard during the second part of the year.  In
the spring she will live with another family in the
district. Johanna will give her first presentation to the
club on October 9
at which time Milo Rosenberg will also tell us about

his exchange year in Germany.

We hope to include Johanna in many of our club activities and
service projects.  Please introduce yourself to her and make her feel
welcome in the US.
 

New Member Training
September 4, 2013
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http://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/event/view.cfm?eventID=77198134


Immediately following our regular breakfast meeting on September 4 we will be holding a training
session for all new members.  Training will last from 8:15AM until until 10:00AM.  All members are
welcome to attend this informative session.  Attendance at a training session will be mandatory for all
new members going forward.  Sessions will be held on a periodic basis as needed.


